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3 October 2024  
 
Statement on Batam Incident 

 
Yinson Production regrets to report that a fatal incident occurred on 23 August 2024 at a 
fabrication facility operated by one of our contract partners on Batam Island, Indonesia, 
involving an employee of a subcontractor, not Yinson. Despite receiving immediate medical 
assistance, the individual tragically passed away. Our deepest sympathies and condolences go 
out to the family during this difficult time. 

Yinson Production acknowledges the risks which are part of our contract partner’s operational 
environments. As part of our commitment to continuous improvement and sustainable risk 
mitigation, we continue to provide leadership and support during investigations related to 
governance, risk, and compliance. 

A series of high-value learning opportunities have been identified because of the incident, and 
we are fully committed to assisting our contract partners in addressing these issues promptly 
and thoroughly. The incident has not affected the progress of the project. 

 

 


